
TriCity Thunder Minor Baseball Assonciation

1234 Smith Ave

Port Coquitlam,BC

Sponsorship Request Letter

Dear Business Owner:

Let me take this opportunity to introduce you to the TRICITY THUNDER Minor Baseball Association,

We are a newly established association from the Tri City area, We are made up of Players and Coaches

from Port Coquitlam, Coquitlam and Port Moody. We are strongly in support of the development of

minor baseball in the Tri City area as well as encouraging positive involvement in society. Our goal is to

provide an instructive environment to the kids. as well as fielding a competitive team that enjoys

Success locally and regionally.

We want to extend an opportunity to local businesses like yours to become Sponsors. Your
contributions will be targeted exclusively to lessen the growing costs of running an association,
enabling all members to fully participate in Team training programs, Tri City League games, and
local and regional tournaments.

The TriCity Thunder Minor Baseball Association is guided by a fully volunteered Association Of
coaches and dedicated parent volunteers.
Our primary revenue source is registration fees paid by families.
Since these funds do not cover all of the team's operating expenses, Our players' families often
must raise their Own funds to pay equipment, travel and tournament entry fees. The average cost
per player to participate in all activities is particularly difficult for families with more than one
player and/or modest financial means.

In order to continue to make this rewarding experience a reality to our youth, we are reaching
out directly to area businesses, family, and friends, and offering the opportunity to help by
becoming a team or club sponsor! While any sponsorship level you select will be greatly
appreciated. a donation of S300 or more will earn you a Proud Team Sponsor plaque with a
photo of a team to display on your Office wall. a valuable marketing tool as well.

Please take a moment to review and select the sponsorship package that best fits your business
and budget.

Respectfully yours, Edison Deane

Sponsorship/Fundraising Coordinator, Fundraising@tricitythunder.ca , Phone #- 778-636-7664

mailto:Fundraising@tricitythunder.ca

